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Welcome to the 4th Qtr 2018 Newsletter!  Winter is upon 
us and that does make it more difficult to get out and 
ride.  So pull out that trainer—take a spin class and stay 
in shape!   Ride lots!!   Ride Safe!! 

Tamenie Gilliam 

972-207-9065 

2018—a View from the Road! 
(Enjoy these pictures from this past year!) 

Where would you be at this intersection? 



2018—A View on the Road! 

Sate the Date:  2019 Ride of Silence 
Wednesday—May 15th—7 pm—McMurry 

Where are these 
locations that 

are on the list of  
popular rides? 


